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Corresponding Author:  
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  Dear Dr.   

 The Research Ethics Committee (REC) of the Faculty of Nursing, Mansoura 

University, Egypt, has reviewed and approved the aforementioned research 

proposal. 

 The research strategy outlined in the proposal must be followed by the 

researchers by REC rules and regulations. Please be aware that this committee's 

prior approval is required before making any changes to the study proposal's aim, 

technique, or data management that may become necessary during its 

implementation. Therefore, it is compulsory to submit the details of such changes 

with justification before implementation of the protocol. A report outlining 

progress in the research plan should be submitted to the REC every six months. 

The REC should be notified in writing of any adverse events or unfavorable 

incidents that occurred throughout the data collection process. 
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Sincerely 

Prof. Samar Elhoseiny Abdelraouf  

Chair of Research Ethics Committee 


